

THE BISHOD'S SCHOOL

February 27, 2007

Dear Lloyd,

Thank you again for participating in our college admissions panel at The Bishop's School. Our families who attended continue to rave about the information shared, and those who could not attend have asked when you will be back to speak. Our goals of providing perspective, insight, and calm into the college process were well-met by your expertise and warm demeanor.

We wanted to share with you quotes from four people who attended the program. We found these comments particularly gratifying, and thought you would enjoy these as well.

"This was not at all what I thought this would be, and I am glad I was wrong. I thought I'd go home anxious and convinced we were behind. It was so wonderful to hear we are on the right track in trying to raise an 'authentic' child." (Tenth grade parent)

"After tonight's talk, I want to revisit my child's college list. We were going about this in the completely wrong way, and I want to look at the list in terms of what's best for my student." (Eleventh grade parent)

"I had no idea that I could be myself in the college process and that colleges would want me for me. I know that now and feel much better about this." (Tenth grade student)

"This was one of the great moments for Bishop's!" (Mike Teitelman, Headmaster)

As a school, we would like to continue the relationship between Bishop's and The Education Conservancy. At your request, I asked Mike Teitelman if you could contact him about future engagements and studies. Mike would very much like to speak with you as he is very impressed with your work. His assistant is Mary Fain, and she would be glad to set up a phone appointment. Her number is 858-459-4021 x221.

Thank you again for all that you do for us and the Bishop's community. We know that this is said often, but we really couldn't do this without you.

Our best,

Emmi Harward

MM.

Co-Director, College Counseling

Marie Bigham

Co-Director, College Counseling

That which